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9 June 2025  
  
Dear Family,  
 

Year 7 Parents’ Evening 
Tuesday 8 July, 3.45pm – 6.15pm 

or 
Thursday 10 July, 3.45 – 6.15pm 

  
We are writing to invite you to a Parents’ Evening on Tuesday 8 July or Thursday 10 July 2025 
between 3.45pm and 6.15pm. This evening provides an opportunity to discuss your child’s 
progress with their L4L teacher.  We expect your child to attend the appointments with you, 
wearing full academy uniform.  
  
During the event, families will have an opportunity to discuss the attainment and progress in L4L. 
This will provide an opportunity to celebrate success as well as identify areas for development and 
to discuss ways to achieve this as they progress into Year 8.  
  
You only need to book one appointment on either the Tuesday or Thursday. You will need to 
book this through Arbor: for instructions on how to do this please follow the link below. The booking 
system will open on Monday 23 June at 6pm and will close on Monday 7 July at 11am.  
  
Booking Guardian Consultations (Parent's Evenings) on the Parent Portal or Parent App – Arbor 
Help Centre  
  
Should you have any difficulties during the booking process, please provide us with details of the 
issue via email on info@tca.shirelandcat.net and we will endeavour to resolve any problems as 
quickly as possible.  
  
Kind regards,  
 
S O’Neill  

  
Mrs S O’Neill  
Head of Year 7  
KS3 Pastoral Director  
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https://support.arbor-education.com/hc/en-us/articles/203792102-Booking-Guardian-Consultations-Parent-s-Evenings-on-the-Parent-Portal-or-Parent-App
mailto:info@tca.shirelandcat.net

